Gaxla Sink

From: . dbartoni@yahoo.com /
Sent: Monday, February 19, 2024 2:38 PM

To: Gayla Sink

Subject: ( Re: Resignation letters....

02/17/2024 5

Larry Miller
Chairman, Franklin County Board

I would like to resign from my position on the Franklin County Joint Emergency Telephone System Board effective
immediately. ’

Respectfully,

David Bartoni

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 16, 2024, at 9:23 AM, Gayla Sink <gayla.sink@franklincountyil.gov> wrote:

Guys,
[ will need a resignation letter from the 911 board from each of you, so we can do the re-appointments
for 911 board next Tuesday.

Gayla Sink Prather

Franklin County Board

Office Manager

100 Public Square

Benton, IL 62812

Please note new email gayla.sink@franklincountyil.gov
618-439-3743

618-435-9847 (fax)

www.franklincountyil.gov

The information in this e-mail and any attachments may contain information that is privileged, confidential,
and protected from disclosure under applicable law (including, but not limited to, HIPAA, 42 CFR Part 2,
740 ILCS 110). It is intended only for use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any
action in reliance on the contents of this electronic information is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this information in error, please contact the sender by reply e-mail immediately and delete/destroy all
copies of the original message and attachments. Thank you.



